
 

Isaiah 55:11 (NIV)   “...my word that goes out from my mouth: 
    It will not return to me empty,” 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

MT. CLINTON MENNONITE CHURCH 
June 16, 2024 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 
 
 

Welcome to our Sunday morning worship! We welcome you to our  
Sunday school at 9:30. We have an Adult SS class using the Salt and  
Light curriculum that meets in the South West corner of the main floor  
and another adult class using Eugene Peterson’s book on prayer that  
meets in the church basement Children’s SS classes are in the  
basement Sunday school rooms.  Our worship service begins at 10:30.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Call to Worship Isaiah 55:6-13  

Songs    

Scripture   Romans 10:1-17 

Offering 

Songs    

Scripture   Matthew 10:1-16 

Sermon  Jesus calls disciples and sends out messengers 

Sermon Response 

Sharing and Prayer 

Announcements 

Closing Song & Benediction 

 

 

 

Worship Leader Lowell Tieszen 

Song Leader   Conrad Heatwole 

Prelude/Offertory Janie Heatwole 

Scripture Reading Janet Troyer  

Sermon  Jim Hershberger 
 

 
 

 

Prayer Focus:     VMMissions yesterday finished a workshop in Spanish for 

Spanish speaking church planters and messengers of Jesus.  Pray this 
provides encouragement for the Spanish speaking churches. 
 
 

Announcements 
 

The 150 year anniversary celebration committee has created an 
"Introduction to Mount Clinton MC" handout for those who want to invite friends 
and neighbors to our services.  These handouts come as both full size sheets 
and also card size.  Samples are on the table in the foyer.  Feel free to take 
several to hand out. 
 
Weavers Mennonite Church is starting an after school child care and 
tutoring program.  They have been approved to care for 20 children.  Most of 
the children will be coming from Mountain View Elementary School. Weavers 
has formed a board of directors for this Child Care.  They have asked if MCMC 
would like to send a member of the congregation to serve on this board of 
directors.  The board will meet monthly this summer and then quarterly during 
the school year. The first meeting is June 17. If you have interest in supporting 
this new mission and serving as the MCMC board member, please contact 
Martha Kratz (540) 405-9950. 
 
Bible School Event - Weavers and MCMC will be hosting a Bible School event 
on Saturday, June 29 from 1-5 pm with a meal following.  The theme is Seekers 
in Sneakers Discover Jesus! Children ages 5 to 5th grade are welcome to come 
and parents are encouraged to stay and participate with their children.   
 
A Creation Care meeting will occur at the outside pavilion at Harrisonburg 
Mennonite Church on Saturday, June 22, at 7 pm. In the event of rain, we will 
meet in the Fellowship Hall of HMC.  Please come and share how you and 
others are caring for creation.  HMC provides beverages and you can bring a 
light snack or dessert to share.  Please put this event on your calendar and 
RSVP to:  pardini.steven@hotmail.com 
 
 
 

 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                  

          150 Year Celebration Spotlight!  
 

   Sunday June 30th – 6 pm Sing along with  
   Cantore, please bring finger foods to share                    
 
           150 Year Celebration: Save the Dates 
 

Sunday September 8th - Harmonia Sacra - 7pm 
 
Sunday September 29th - Morning and afternoon celebration  
      with a carry in meal 
 
Saturday, October 26th - Pork roast, tree planting and historical 
      sharing,12:00 pm 
 

 

mailto:pardini.steven@hotmail.com


 

There are hearing aids for those that desire them in our worship service. 
Please speak with Jim Horst or others at the computers in the east side of the 
sanctuary if you need this assistance. 
 
There are printouts on the back table of reading through the Bible in a Year 
Schedules.  This schedule is set up to read 1 of 7 varieties of scripture text 
each day of the week, such as History, the Law, the Gospels and so forth. 
 
 
 

WE WANT YOU TO KNOW 
                                                             
 

June 9 
 

Offering:  Budget – $3,543.50 
                     

Attendance:  Worship Service – Church 60;  Zoom 7;  Facebook 2;  Total 69 
          Adult Sunday School – Total 32 
  Southwest Classroom – Church 12;  Zoom 1;  Other 10 
  Downstairs Classroom – 9 
          Children’s Sunday School – Children 7;  Adults 5 
 
 

June 16  Greeter:    Carolyn Nowlin 
 

June 23  Greeter:    Carolyn Nowlin 
 
 
Our Vision: God calls us to be a worshiping, welcoming and united  
family of faith, following Jesus Christ, empowered by the Holy Spirit,  
and ministering God’s salvation, healing and hope to the local  
community, the nation, and the world. 
 
 
Mt. Clinton Mennonite Church Pastoral Team 
Jim Hershberger, Pastor – 540-908-8005 
Nancy Showalter, Elder – 540-421-7394 
Conrad Heatwole, Elder – 540-230-0595 
Chuck Eberly, Elder – 540-810-2770 
Sharyn Tieszen, Elder & Mutual Care Advocate – 919-641-5876 
 
 
Church telephone: 540-867-5885  
Church email: mcmc6954@gmail.com 
Church web: https://mcmchurch.us 
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WELCOME TO MT. CLINTON 
MENNONITE CHURCH 
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